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Friday 10th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Over the recent summer break several additions/improvements have been made to our 

car park; 

 

 Sight – lines have been improved onto Eaton Road both for drivers and 

pedestrians. 

 Chicanes have been installed to prevent pedestrians walking straight out into 

moving traffic. 

 Improved illumination has been added. 

 Extra, up-graded CCTV cameras now cover all areas of the carpark to enhance 

security. 

 Some re-surfacing work has taken place. 

 A new ornamental garden has been set up by Mrs Breakwell near the inner school 

gate. 

 

At all times, we are trying to improve the operation of this facility and I would ask 

you to re – familiarise yourself with our carpark; users protocol on our school 

website. 

Please abide by these basic requirements to help make the use of the car park as 

safe as possible. 

 

Nayland Southorn 

Chair of Governors 

 

PS. If you have any suggestions which may help to improve the safer use of the car park, 

please do not hesitate to contact me via the school office. 
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